
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

I-75 Landscaping Improvements Project in the Cities of Pembroke Pines, South-
west Ranches, and the Town of Davie 
I-75 from North of Pines Boulevard to South of Griffin Road  
Financial Project ID Number: 434477-2-52-01  
 

I-75 LANDSCAPING IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Four, has awarded a contract to Visualscape, Inc. for improvements 
to landscaping at the I-75 and Sheridan Street Interchange and in each corner of the Stirling Road Bridge over I-75. 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
• Installing several species of palms and shade trees at the     

I-75 and Sheridan Street Interchange and in each quadrant 
at the Stirling Road Bridge over I-75. 

• Installing a temporary irrigation system at the I-75 and 
Sheridan Street Interchange for the warranty period of the 
newly installed landscape.  

Construction Cost: $1.6 million          Construction Start Date: July 15, 2019          Anticipated Completion: Spring 2020 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Arturo Castro — FDOT Project Administrator 
 Phone: (954) 958-7642 
 Email: arturo.castro@dot.state.fl.us  
Rebecca Guerrero — Community Outreach Specialist 
 Phone: (954) 940-7605 
 Email: rguerrero@corradino.com 

TRAFFIC IMPACT 
• Shoulder closures will be used to deliver equipment and 

materials along I-75, and the I-75 and Sheridan Street 
Interchange.  

• Additional information about lane closures will be provided 
in the weekly traffic report distributed by FDOT.  

MAINTENANCE 
• Performing periodic (monthly) litter removal and mowing 

operations within the project limits.  
• Upon completion of the project, the contractor will maintain 

the temporary irrigation and installed landscaping  for a two-
year warranty period.  

The project team will be distributing periodic updates. If you would like to receive project updates by email, please contact Community       

Outreach Specialist, Rebecca Guerrero, to be added to the project distribution list. Public participation is solicited without regard to race,      

color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status.  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  MISSION STATEMENT  

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances  economic 
prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.  

mailto:ddiaz@corradino.com

